
March 5, 1956

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Laura:

The slides went off last Friday via express 
prepaid, value $500.00. I do hope that they reach you 
safely and in the same good condition which I received 
them. Again, I must thank you for your generous 
assistance. The members of Bruton Parish Church were 
most enthusiastic about the pictures and Rev. Francis 
Craighill asked me to extend his personal expressions 
of thanks and appreciation for making your photographs 
available. It was a tremendous boost to the program 
and, of course, made all the difference in the world 
so far as my talking was concerned.

I expect to be in New York very shortly and 
will contact Mrs. Abbot, probably by telephone at first. 
If I have a chance to call on her I shall do so. Fond 
greetings to you all.

Sincerely,

Mitchell A.vWilder


